
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Statement by the IMF Resident Representative in Ukraine on Upcoming Technical 

Mission 
 

Max Alier, the International Monetary Fund (IMF) Resident Representative in Ukraine, 

issued the following statement in Kyiv today: 

 

“As part of ongoing cooperation with the National Bank of Ukraine (NBU), an IMF technical 

team will visit Kyiv during October 26–November 2 to discuss the authorities’ financial 

sector reform program, including ongoing efforts to facilitate non-performing loans (NPL) 

resolution, strengthen conditions for bank lending, and reform priorities for 2013.” 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


